	
	

	
	

	
	

	Via Email and Overnight Mail
July 28, 2008
David Danner, Executive Director & Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504

	


Re:
Docket No. UT-061777
Dear Mr. Danner:

Pursuant to ordering paragraph (2) of Order No. 01 in this docket, enclosed are the original and twelve (12) copies of the unredacted version of the Settlement Agreement approved by the Commission.  This filing replaces the versions of the Settlement Agreement filed on April 14, 2008, which may be destroyed.
Sincerely,
Gregory M. Romano
GMR:pl
Enclosures
cc:
see Certificate of Service

Administrative Law Judge Ann E. Rendahl
